
Thank you 

Dear Long Flat Public School community, 

Thank you for making me feel so welcome over these past two terms. My goal, to support Mrs 

Bromfield’s vision, has been an amazing opportunity and a rewarding experience. 

I have loved getting to know the teachers, staff, and students, and I've been so impressed by 

the dedication and hard work of everyone involved in making our school such a special 

place. Thank you for making me feel so welcome and for allowing me to be a part of this 

community. 

At this stage we are planning for the safe and supportive return of Mrs Bromfield on Day 1, 

2023! 

 
Sam Small 

 

Week 10 

As you might have seen on our Skoolloop message, Week 10 is very busy! 

Here is a reminder. 
 

Monday 

•First thing; Dress rehearsal for the Bee Musical. Please ensure that your child has their 

costume (yellow shirt and black shorts/leggings). 

•11:30am; Year 6 mini fete. All welcome. Bring coins. 
 

Tuesday 

•Year 4/5 projects are due. 

•5:00-6:30pm; Year 6 farewell. 

•6:30-8:00pm; Whole school disco - Country/western theme. 
 

Wednesday 

•Bee Musical Matinee - Seating at 12:00 for a 12:30pm start. Bago small schools joining. 

Community welcome IF unable to attend Friday evening session. 
 

Thursday 

•Special awards ceremony at 2:00pm. All welcome. 
 

Friday 

•Last day for students. 

•Christmas shirts optional. 

•Christmas tree community event starting with a BBQ at 5:00pm. All welcome. 

•Preschool performance. 

•Bee musical performance. 

•Christmas carols. 

•Visit from the big man. 

HOLIDAYS!!! 
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Dear fellow members of the Long Flat Public School community, 
 

Mrs McLaren 

I wanted to take a moment to thank our beloved School Administration Manager, Lisa, 

for her tireless dedication and support to our school over the last two terms. Lisa has 

been a valuable member of our team, working tirelessly to ensure that our school runs 

smoothly and efficiently. 

Her hard work and commitment to our students and staff have been invaluable, and 

we will greatly miss her when she leaves us to pursue a new role at another school. We 

wish her the best of luck in her new endeavours, and hope that she continues to shine 

as brightly as she has at Long Flat Public School. 

 
Mrs Ellis and Mrs Conway 

I would also like to take this opportunity thank our 2/3 class teachers, Di and Ellisha, for 

the amazing job they have done in teaching our students. They have cared, nurtured, 

encouraged greatness, built on self-esteem and resilience, and so much more.  

Di, I wish you a very happy active retirement take 4? 

Ellisha, you are certain to make a positive impact on students in your new adventure in 

another school. 

 

Thank you, Lisa, Di and Ellisha, for all that you have done for our school. You will be 

greatly missed, but your impact will not be forgotten. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

All of us at Long Flat. 

Ideas for Creating a Growth Mindset Environment at Home Part 4: 

Struggle 

•Help your child become curious about errors or lack of success. Remind your child that 

failure is important on the way to success. Model (practice and demonstrate in your 

own behaviour) this! 

•Show your child the Michael Jordan Failure commercial - https://goo.gl/nnsjsA and talk 

to your child about what the last line of the video means. 

•Provide some puzzles and games that may create a little struggle for your child. Work 

together and discuss why struggle 

shows that you are learning and that 

you can build resiliency. 

•Model and encourage resiliency - the 

ability to bounce back from errors and 

failures. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3D45mMioJ5szc&data=05%7C01%7CLisa.McLaren5%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C2bd1df766ac2465c9f0b08dad8c83c2b%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638060651754196068%7CUnkno
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgoo.gl%2FnnsjsA&data=05%7C01%7CLisa.McLaren5%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C2bd1df766ac2465c9f0b08dad8c83c2b%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638060651754196068%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoi


Monday, 13th December 2022 

11:30am until 1:15pm 

Year 6 would like to invite you to attend the 2022 Long Flat mini fete. There will 

be stalls and games as well as Victa rides © So please come on down with your

spare change and have some fun! 

Mac's Western World: 

- Shootout $2

- Mexican standoff SOc

Ainna's Food and Hair Stall: 

- Fairy floss $1

- Lolly bag $1

- Popcorn $1

- Spiders $2

- Cup of fizzy $1

Colour in hair with clip $1 

Ethan's Mini Games: 

Cup throw SOc per throw OR 3 throws for $1 

- Roller ball $1 for 2 rolls OR $2 for S rolls

- Sack race soc

Once Upon A Tattoo: 

- Small temporary tattoo soc

- Medium temporary tattoo $1

- Large temporary tattoo $2

Be Anything Face Painting: 

- Small $1

- Large $2

Wyatt's Victa Rides: 

- $2 per ride

All money raised will go directly to the year 6 farewell 

*Optional extra: Bring a packed lunch and enjoy a picnic with your child after the mini fete 

out on our beautiful playground.







Coming Events 2023 

27 January Staff development day 6 Feb—10 Feb Healthy Lunchbox Week 

30 January Staff development day 7 February Library Van 

31 January  Day 1 for students   

from Long Flat Public School P&C 


